
         

   July 20, 2015  

 
Opportunity for Sponsorship 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor; 

Thank you for your past support of the NCMA Atlanta chapter in both your time and resources.  It was 
truly appreciated and has helped move this chapter forward.  As Sponsorship Chair for the 2015-2016 
Program year (July 2015 – June 2016), I am writing to you to request your consideration of becoming a 
recognized financial sponsor of this chapter. The term of the sponsorship will be for one-year.   
 
Our program calendar for the year will include multiple training, networking and fun opportunities (see 
attached schedule).  Our local membership is over 450 and growing, it consist of both federal 
government and industry leaders, cutting edge entrepreneurs, as well as the next generation 
contracting professionals.  Our national membership is over 22,000.   
 
Your sponsorship for the 2015-2016 program year will include: 

 Four (4) complimentary 12 month NCMA memberships. 

 Company logo on all of our NCMA Atlanta marketing materials which will be displayed at all of 
the NCMA Atlanta program year events and activities. 

 Company web link and brief description of competencies on the NCMA Atlanta website 
(www.ncmaatl.org) 

 Speaker opportunities (when available) at all of the NCMA Atlanta program year events and 
activities. 

 Contract Management Body of Knowledge (CMBOK) – up to four (4) copies. 
 
Below are the financial details concerning this year’s sponsorship levels: 

 $10,000 – Large Business 

 $ 8,000 – Small Business 
 
Our sponsorship opportunities are limited and this invitation will close on August 30, 2015.  If you are 
interested, or would just like to know more about this opportunity, please feel free to reach out to me 
at nstjohn@tsjg.com or at 770-605-4349.  Thank you in advance for your consideration, we need you, 
and we look forward to hearing from you this month. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Nathaniel St. John 

Sponsorship Chair, 2015-2016 Program Year 

http://www.ncmaatl.org/

